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January 8th:
  School   Closed, Staff   Training

  
January 9th: 

 School   Re-Opens
  

January 12th:
  Y2   Clara   Maria   Cheese    Farm   Trip

  
January 15th:

  Last   Day   to   Register   for   the   CPC   Run
through   the   ISH  

  
January 18th:

  PTA   Open   Meeting (14:00   in   THM)
  

January 19th: 
 Y5   European   Space   Agency   Trip
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 Happy 

 New Year
from the

  PTA!
 

The Staff Appreciation
Lunch will be Feb. 23rd. 

 

Winter Break is over and it is time
to get back to work! We are so
excited about what 2018 has
in store for the ISH PTA!  We are
looking forward to the
Staff Appreciation Lunch and The
Summer Fair. 

  
 There will be an Open PTA
Meeting at 14:00 on January 18th
in The Hungry Mind.  Please
everyone come out, not only hear
what the PTA is doing, but also to
let us know your ideas and
concerns.  There will also be
coffee, tea, and treats. We hope to
see you there!

  
 As the PTA we want to be a
community of parents and
teachers who help make our
school a better, more gezellig
place.  

 
If you have questions or
concerns please email:

 ish.pta@ishthehague.nl
 


